Executive Head: Dan Turull/Head of School: Lucy Cowgill

Chair of Governors: Rachel Powell Station Road, Clutton, BS39 5RA

T. 01761 452510

E. office@cluttonschool.com
W. www.cluttonschool.com



Part	of the	Midsomer	Norton	Schools	<b>Partnership</b>
ruit	UI LIIE	IVIIUSUITIET	INDILOIL	JUIUUIS	ruitieisiii

4th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

\_ ... \_ ..

As a school we sometimes organise visits to local destinations including the church, local playing field, Greyfield Woods, The Cabin and village hall, or walks within the locality, to enhance the children's learning. You will be informed of all such visits prior to them taking place, but we will not seek further written consent. Risk assessments will be carried out and there is always adequate adult supervision. (Consent forms for all visits requiring transport and of longer than half a day's duration will be sent out separately for each trip).

Please sign and return the consent form below by Friday 8th October so your child can attend the harvest festival.

Yours Faithfully,	
Mrs Lucy Cowgill	
•	en on a visit to a destination within walking half a day. I understand that the school will take hild's safety.
Child's name:	
Signed:	Date <sup>.</sup>









